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Item 9.1 
  

PLANNING & COMMISSIONING COMMITTEE 
MEETING HELD ON 6 APRIL 2018   

CHAIR’S UPDATE REPORT 
 
INTRODUCTION 
 
This is the Chair’s report to the Clinical Commissioning Group Board following the April  
2018 Planning and Commissioning Committee. 
 
6.7    UNPLANNED CARE – A & E DELIVERY BOARD  

 It was acknowledged that there were vacancies in the Accident and Emergency 
department for a Consultant, Senior House Officer (SHO) and Registrar which were 
being recruited to.    
 
It was noted that there was conflicting ideas on what information would be 
discussed at the A & E Delivery Board which would be resolved outside of the 
meeting. 
 
Concern was raised in relation to placing patients in Community beds who were 
classed at medically fit from an acute perspective but not from a community 
perspective after the acute pathway had been altered.   
 
Clarity was requested on the process of identifying patients entering the Primary 
Care workstream, it was acknowledged at present a computer triage was 
undertaken with it being suggested that a face to face triage would be more 
beneficial for an effective process to be implemented. 
 
It was raised that some  of the activity with the A & E Department was potentially 
due to the readmission of Elderly patients being discharged before being ready.  
Work was required to clarify this position. The Integrated Care Centre and 
associated frailty pathway should have a positive impact on this. 

  
     

7.1 PROCUREMENT UPDATE   
  The following key procurement activity had taken place: 
  

 The Out of Hospital Cardiology service Invitation to Tender had been paused 

pending the outcome of Humber, Coast and Vale STP discussions in respect of 

cardiology pathways. 

 Proposals for securing services to meet the Extended Access to Primary Care 

requirements were presented to the CCG Board on 23 March 2018. 

  
 It was stated it had been agreed to remove Accountable Care Organisation 

(Formerly MCP) from the status report at the March 2018 Procumbent Panel.  
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 Vincent Rawcliffe  

Clinical Chair, Planning and Commissioning Committee 
March 2018  


